
 

 
111 Almaden Boulevard, 8th Floor 
San Jose, CA  95113 

 

VIA EMAIL 
 
May 20, 2011 
 
 
 
Mr. Ravindra Chhatre, P.E., Accident Investigator 
National Transportation Safety Board 
490 L’Enfant Plaza, East S.W. 
Washington, DC  20594 
 
Re: San Bruno GT Line Incident - NTSB Investigation 
 
Dear Ravi: 
 
The attached documents were recently brought to the attention of PG&E’s NTSB investigation 
support team.  We are providing them to you because they may be relevant your investigation of 
the San Bruno accident. 
 
We have identified some current and former employees who may have information related to 
the events described in these documents and would be happy to make them available to the 
NTSB to interview if you are interested. 
 
Please be advised that these documents are also responsive to a CPUC directive.  As such, we 
are providing these documents to the CPUC.  It has been our experience that the CPUC often 
makes these documents available to the public shortly after receipt. 
 
Please let us know if you have any questions regarding these documents or would like to 
discuss this further. 
 
 
Very truly yours, 

 

William D. Hayes 
 
 
Attachments 
 
 
cc: Mr. Sunil Shori, CPUC 
 Mr. Peter Katchmar, PHMSA 


